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Subject: 
Discussion and Recommendation: Remove the "No Parking" signs on Pebble Valley Road near Woodburn Road, 
directly across from 2505-2507 Pebble Valley Road. 
 

Details: 
Referral was made by Ald. Bartels.  The request is to remove existing No Parking signs on Pebble Valley Road 
near Woodburn.  The committee discussed the item and decided that existing No Parking zone needed to remain 
since it is part of a bus stop.  However, the committee did vote to modify the No Parking zone to move the 
northern most sign further south to be 100 feet north of Hunting Ridge Road. 

 

Options & Alternatives: 
Discuss whether to approve the sign removals.  Engineering will need to review to see if the no parking signs are 
there for safety purposes. 

 

Financial Remarks: 
There is no cost associated with this item. 

 

Executive Action: 
 The resolution for moving the no parking zone signing will need to be executed by the Mayor and Clerk after the 
Council Meeting 

 

Committee Recommendation: 
The Buildings and Grounds Committee approved this item at their July 20, 2015 meeting.  This item will be under 
the August 4, 2015 Common Council consent agenda. 
 

 


